Dean Ciaran

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: Planning application: P/20/022
Switch-Messageld: 88b724b790a24dbeb6168ab61b822ffd

From: Andrew Hewlett <PROVIDED>

Sent: 15 May 2020 13:08

To: Enquiries (Isles of Scilly) <Enquiries@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application: P/20/022

Chief Planning Officer,
Council of the Isles of Scilly,
Town Hall,

St Mary'’s,

TR210JQ

To whom it may concern.

| am writing to object to the above planning application , first and foremost i agree with lan Sibleys four very valid
points, as | live in porthcressa flats but | have 1 or 2 of my own points of view and these are that | feel it will become
a bit of a gathering place and play AREA for children which | feel will not be the safest of places and as many people
know porthcressa is a social gathering place for young people.l would like to point out I’'m not against electric cars
and a greener environment but | do feel that not a lot of thought went into this site and maybe a better alternative
would be better.

Yours sincerely
Andrew & Julie Hewlett.



